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Action Request Response 

Recommendation (Acknowledge) 

The Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) has reviewed the notification of the Pricing 

Update Compliance filing from Viasat Carrier Services, Inc. (“Viasat” or “Company”) and 

recommend that Public Service Commission (“Commission”) acknowledge this pricing 

update and compliance filing. 

Discussion 

On or about April 02, 2025, Viasat filed with the Commission its notice of a pricing update. 

Along with the notice the Company filed a copy of the fact sheet that reflects the new pricing 

changes. Viasat states that it will provide this information to prospective customers and 

existing customers upon request. It will also publish the fact sheet on its website. 

To: Public Service Commission of Utah  
From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities  
   Chris Parker, Director 

Brenda Salter, Assistant Director 
Abdinasir Abdulle, Utility Technical Consultant Supervisor 
Ron Slusher, Utility Technical Consultant 

Date: May 1, 2025 
Re: Docket No. 18-2610-01: Pricing Update Compliance Filing in the Petition of 

Viasat Carrier Services, Inc. for Designation as an Eligible 
Telecommunications Carrier to Receive Connect America Fund Phase II 
Auction (Auction 903) Support for Voice and Broadband Services. 
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The Division has reviewed the notice filed by Viasat and concludes that it is in compliance 

with the Stipulation and Settlement Agreement issued on February 13, 2019, and 

recommends the Commission acknowledge this notice. 

 

 

cc. Michael P. Donahue, Counsel to Viasat Carrier Services, Inc. 
  Patricia Schmid, Assistant Attorney General, State of Utah 
  Patrick Grecu, Assistant Attorney General, State of Utah 
   Office of Consumer Services, State of Utah 
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